The “Y” restaurant has closed.
W. B. Wiedman, manager of the
restaurant here, is operating his
summer place, Hotel Marquise, at
Atlantic City. Wiedman recently
returned for a short visit to make
arrangements for the closing of
his restaurant so that he may
devote his entire time to his sum-
mer venture. He cordially invites
all his “Y” friends to pay him a
visit while vacationing at the sum-
mer resort.




